


 

 

My dear Parents, Teachers and Students 

I was always attracted to the thought - Home is the first school and School 
is the second home. In fact, today it has come true. Corona virus has altered 
our life including our school system, teachers, 
avoid the negativities and look into positivity. Our homes have become 
schools and parents have become teachers too. Unim
we have to live with now and invariably it is happening- whether you are 
rich or poor, far or near. E-learning has emerged as the best way of 
imparting education.  

It gives me great joy to meet you all through this E-magazine-a great way 
to communicate and be creative. Enjoy our E-magazine as we move on with 
our lives. I thank all who contributed to this endeavour. 

 Be assured that the management, teaching and non-teaching faculty of 
the school is working towards making this lockdown a meaningful and 
fruitful one. We will not leave any stone unturned in educating our 
Fransalian family. I remain grateful to all the parents and well-wishers for 
your priceless support and cooperation at this moment. My sincere advice to 
the students - Do not lose hope. Concentrate on the silver lining amidst the 
thickest and darkest cloud at present times. We, at SFS, hope to see you all 
soon- refreshed and rejuvenated.  

God bless you. Stay Safe and Be Yourself. 

Fr. B Anthony Amaladoss, Principal 

St. Francis de Sales School, New Delhi 
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sand, makes the mighty ocean and the 
 

 
Dear parents ,students and well-  
 
As our school is launching this E-MAGAZINE 

with each other in this present scenario. Here in this first ever 

creative views and the presentation will surely uplift our 
spirits.  
Throughout this time of pandemic, our little ones have to be 
guided and taken care  of in all the aspects of their lives. We, 
the PMS family, assure you to bring out the best in them and 
strive to instill the values to get a better imprint in their young 
minds and hearts.  
I take this opportunity to thank the management for the 
constant support and encouragement. A very special thanks to 
all our teachers, students and parents for your cooperation, and 
whole hearted involvement in shaping excellent personalities 
and role models for the future generations.  
 

Sr.Vailankani Fernandes. 
 



 

EDITOR'S MESSAGE 
 
Dear Readers, 
  
Greetings to all ! 
 
We are proud to present before you the 1st edition of the 
E-Magazine 'PMS CANVAS ' of Fr. Peter Mermier Pre-
school. 
 
The E-Magazine aims at inculcating creativity in the 
students and serves as a platform to showcase their    
amazing artistic skills. Keeping this in mind, we have 
tried to include maximum number of creative entries 
presented by the students. 
 
We would like to express our deep gratitude to our 
Headmistress Sr. Vailankani for her constant support, 
encouragement and guidance throughout the making of 
the PMS CANVAS  
 
    Hope you enjoy the contribution of our budding artists. 
 

Ms. Margaret Budding 
Ms. Angeli Tigga 

 
    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOTHERS      DAY  CELEBRATION 
"All that I am, or ever hope to be, I owe       

to my mother!!" 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mother is someone who is endowed with 
all unique qualities  she is the building 
block of the house, the emotional backbone 
of the family, a friend and a guide.  In fact 
the word mother itself is symbolic of God. 
No love or bond is stronger than that of a 
mother. All over the world, Mothers  Day is 
celebrated to express their unconditional love, 
to thank them for their selfless and sacrificing 
attitude. Keeping these emotions in mind, the 
students made a variety of cards for their dear 
moms, spreading wishes and love for them.  
This activity gave them an opportunity to 
exhibit their creativity and artistic personality, 
that has been polished time and again by their 
teachers and mothers alike.  Several beautiful 
and vibrant, cards were made by them.  The 
importance of this special day was felt by the 
children and parents as well. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPRECIATING OUR DEAREST MOTHERS 

 

 



 

FA NC Y 
DR ESS I N LO C K DO W N 

W  

Wings of freedom and joy of 
innovation, bring a big smile on 
everyone To beat the 
pandemic stress, an online Fancy 
Dress Competition was organized for 
our tiny tots on 14th May 2020. But 
there was a twist to it  yes, instead 
of the stage there were different 
frameworks and backgrounds, (of 
course created by our dear parents at 
their homes) and the parents played 
the role of photographers.   They 
were asked to send the video of their 
child to the respective class teachers. 
It was truly a wonderful experience 
for the teachers to watch the little 
ones showcasing their adorned 
attires of the real heroes of the 
present scenario like our community 
helpers, bat from Wuhan, Aarogya 
setu App etc.  
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              Plants are 

the important part 
of 
nature. 
They are very 
useful to us 
and we get 

many things from 
plants. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here we have our kids 
saving the plants by 
watering them. 
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Indoor games allow one to play when one 

cannot venture outdoors. It means you can stay 

at home and still play. It is capable of providing 

resourceful entertainment in closed environment. 

Would you like to have a glimpse of those 
funfilled activities?  

Here                                                                                                         

 



 

 

 

          

God cannot be everywhere so he made mothers.

Mother is the pillar of  

     

         She is the one without 

    whom our life is  

incomplete. 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So here come our little    

PMS children helping their 

 mothers in the kitchen. 



                  

Let us whole heartedly thank  

our real heroes who have risked  

their lives to save us. 

All the Doctors, Nurses, Medical staff, Government 

Officials, Army, Police, Bank employees and all who 

are taking great efforts to break the chain to prevent the 

Corona Virus from Spreading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank You    

Dear Parents, 
Thank you for the generous gift of 
your time and energy to guide 
your children. We specially thank 
you for your Commitment, 
Involvement and 
Encouragement in helping your 
wards to accomplish the given 
tasks. 

We appreciate your sincere 
efforts! 

 

Our sincere thanks to  
Headmistress: Sr. Vailankani Fernandes 
All teachers of Fr. Peter Mermier Pre-school 
Editorial Board: Ms Margaret Budding and Ms. Angeli Tigga 


